
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Changes 
 

Andromeda Metals Limited (ASX: ADN) (Andromeda, the Company) advises that it has undertaken a 

review of its organisational structure following the strategic review of Andromeda’s corporate positioning 

and business strategy.  

Following the outcomes of the organisational review, the decision has been made to consolidate roles to 

simplify the Company’s structure and create a more sustainable business foundation prior to an 

anticipated final investment decision (FID) being made.  As a result, James Marsh (Sales and Marketing) 

and Tim Anderson, (Chief Commercial Officer) will depart the Company on 17 November 2023.   

The functions will be led by CEO and Managing Director, Bob Katsiouleris, until an appropriate candidate 

who can perform both functions is found, which is expected to be in early 2024.     

The Board wish to thank James and Tim for their commitment and dedication in getting the Company to 

this advanced stage.  

 

Bob Katsiouleris, CEO & Managing Director of Andromeda, said “These changes streamline the business 

and create a solid and sustainable foundation for long-term success. 

“We continue making progress in advancing The Great White Project, through refining our development 

and funding plans ahead of an anticipated final investment decision being made.” 

   

This announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director of Andromeda Metals Limited. 

 

For more information about the Company and its projects, please visit our website, 

www.andromet.com.au or contact: 

Manager, Investor Relations & Corporate Affairs 

Patrick Sinclair  

T: 08 7089 9819 

M: 0403 708 431 

E: Patrick.Sinclair@andromet.com.au 
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